

University of Rhode Island

DigitalCommons@URI

The Committee to Eliminate Heterosexism and
Homophobia

Gender and Sexuality Center

1997

H&H Committee Early April Meeting Notes

Follow this and additional works at: <https://digitalcommons.uri.edu/cmte-eliminate>

Recommended Citation

"H&H Committee Early April Meeting Notes" (1997). *The Committee to Eliminate Heterosexism and Homophobia*. Paper 125.

<https://digitalcommons.uri.edu/cmte-eliminate/125><https://digitalcommons.uri.edu/cmte-eliminate/125>

This Note is brought to you for free and open access by the Gender and Sexuality Center at DigitalCommons@URI. It has been accepted for inclusion in The Committee to Eliminate Heterosexism and Homophobia by an authorized administrator of DigitalCommons@URI. For more information, please contact digitalcommons@etal.uri.edu.

Date: Sun, 20 Apr 97 14:11:37 EDT
From: Carolina <MTEJ6860@URIACC.URI.EDU>
Subject: Minutes
To: Bill <WJB@URIACC.URI.EDU>

Minutes for the Committee to Eliminate Homophobia and Heterosexism
April 7, 1997

In attendance: Melissa Lovering, Amy Black, Al Lott, Adria Evans, Bill Bartels
Holly Nichols, Marie Rudd, Greta Cohen, Dana Shugar, Rachel Bartels

- 1) Minutes approved for March 31, 1997
- 2) Suede article in the Cigar was a little, how do you say, off. What do we do ?
Sari is going to write a letter to the editor to fill in the gaps of the to tally obscene excuse for an article that appeared.
- 3) Symposium
* Holly has got 17 volunteers from e-mail!!!! Great. We are all waiting with great trepidation for the big show to begin.

THE GLBTA IS GOING TO HAVE A REPEAT PERFORMANCE OF THE TWO MOVIES ON TUESDAY THE 22ND IN EDWARDS AUDITORIUM. IT'S MY PARTY AT 7:30PM AND GO FISH AT 9:30.

Sorry I can't be hear today. I want to extend a 'GREAT JOB' to all of us for pulling off such a fabulous symposium. Peace out.... Melissa

Minutes of the meeting:

*Brochure for Orientation students -
GLBTA was to provide funds
Discussion about how to distribute (in a packet)
Casey will get info. about printing & budget
in GLBTA & will contact Melissa*

Symposium de-briefing:

*Holly passed out materials left over
\$ Will have about \$500 left over (all 325 tickets)
stay
Discussion about the symposium
Casey is seriously considering being Chair of the Symposium next year.
Video tapes will be copied. Originals will*

(over)

be put in the library; copies will be put in WMS office.

Site in Galanti was excellent.

Suggest things for next year

Microphones & sound are a serious issue

Consider CCE for the Sat. sessions
"Building the Comm." makes all the decisions about CCE use & space

Advertising: April a good month.

2) Include VRI map in Options and other places

Next meeting at Porttuck

Greta's house 6 p.m. on May 15

Project for next year: a group of veterans Al Lot's suggestion
Will brainstorm for projects for next year
Al Lot passed out suggestions for "Outlooks"

"Out in Suburbia" - Any related films.
~~the~~ "The Pale Couple"

Suggestions for BITI

"The True Life Adventure of 2 girls Fully in Love"